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Eric Goldberg to Speak on FinTech &
Emerging Payment Systems
May 18, 2021
1:00 PM ET

Virtual Conference

Eric Goldberg will be a co-chair of the American

Conference Institute’s (ACI) 5th Annual Legal,
Regulatory and Compliance Forum titled, FinTech
and Emerging Payments Systems. Eric’s panel
presentation, “A Government-Industry
Collaboration: Sandbox Partnerships, Providing PPP
Loans, and Distribution of EIP: How Closer
Cooperation Between the Fintech Industry and
Government Agencies Could Help Consumers,” will
cover how the government and the FinTech and
emerging payments industry might collaborate
better on getting stimulus payments to businesses
and consumers quickly and securely, what legal
hurdles exist and how to overcome them, and how
FinTechs can approach bank charters, lending
licenses, bank partnerships and their various
underlying legal structures and challenges as they
evaluate how to engage with the U.S. government. 

Attendees will gain insights, proven strategies, and
best practices necessary to navigate the legal,
compliance and technical hurdles arising within
today’s payments industry.

Register
Click here to register for this event.
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